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Habitat Housing Program  

 

Application Dates  

  
Saturday, November 3rd, at 9:00 am 

Sunday, November 4th, at 2:00 pm 

Saturday, November 10th, at 9:00 am 

Sunday, November 11th, at 2:00 pm 

 

Location: 
 

Rancho Brazos Community Center 

3701 Sundown Trail, Acton, TX 76049 

 

Please see our website and click on ñApplyò to 

view information about requirements.  

 

 

 

 

 

Maria Oracio 

Home Dedication 

December 16, 2017 

Tony & Marie Santibanez 

Home Dedication 

May 19, 2018 

Ines Robles & 

Angie Huerta 

Home Dedication 

November 18, 2017 

Kevin Jackson &  

Kelsey Larison 

Home Dedication 

February 28, 2018 

Home # 100! 

 

In Memory of 

Homeowner 

 Alicia Biscardi 

Maria and son Armando 

First Wall 

September 5, 2018 

Angie and Filiberta are 

homeowner neighbors who 

demonstrate community by 

pitching in to help Maria! 



Volunteer Spotlight In Memory 

. Like us and share on Facebook! 

Just search for ñHabitat for Humanity of Hood Countyò 
 

Visit www.habitatofhoodcounty.org to learn about 

volunteer opportunities. 

 

We will miss these faithful volunteers. 

John & Susan  Meche 

Bill Shaffer Bob McClinton Alan Sloan 

Jan Pope has been organizing meals for 
the last two years and she can always use 
more help.  If you or your group would like to 
bring lunches for the volunteers and families 
on construction days or if you would like to 
come help serve, Jan and her team can al-

ways use you.  

 
Bill Eslick takes care of our website, secu-
rity system, phone message retrieval, re-
turns calls / e-mails, and keeps our comput-
ers running smoothly.  He also takes care of 
posting construction reports and getting 
messages out for our affiliate.  He is a jack 

of all trades, but would really appreciate some help too.  
 
Habitat Quilting Bee - These ladies get together and 
make quilts for everyone that will live in each Habitat 
home.  This is a talented bunch that welcome all the 

help they can get.   
 
Our affiliate is run by a Board of Directors and Commit-
tees.  We have many types of committees on which you 
might enjoy helping.  Construction, Family Selection, 
Family Support, Public Relations, Church Relations, and 
Newsletter are a few.  We also have an office staffed by 
volunteers.  
  
As an ALL VOLUNTEER AFFILIATE we have all kinds 
of volunteer positions that you might enjoy.  God has 
blessed us with many talented people but we always 
have room for more.  Many of us have been around for 
years, and others are brand new.  All talents and experi-
ence can be used, so if you would like to help, give us a 
call and let us know where you might like to serve.    

 

John & Susan have been volunteering with 
our Habitat affiliate for 15 years. Upon 
moving to Granbury after retirement, they 
both started volunteering on the construc-
tion site, and their volunteer work expand-
ed to meet other needs. In addition to 
working on the houses, John keeps the 
warehouse property and vacant lots 
mowed and the trees and brush 
trimmed.  Susan served on the Board of 

Directors for 7 years as Treasurer, and has been the 
volunteer accountant for over 13 years, and also enjoys 
doing other administrative tasks. Theyôve also enjoyed 
volunteering with Habitat for Humanity in Egypt, Jamai-
ca, Mexico, New Orleans, Fort Worth, and Beaumont, 
including 2 Jimmy & Rosalynn Carter Build Projects and 
recovery efforts after Hurricanes Katrina and Rita.     

A typical morning crew arrives at the worksite. 

Come join us, we have a shirt for you! 

Molly and Diane met while working at Habitat and 

have become great friends. Here they are vaca-

tioning at Goosewing Ranch at Jackson Hole, WY 

Volunteer Spotlight 

Volunteer Opportunities 


